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Some Comments that i'd like to share in regards to this regulatory notice:

More frequent public reporting of short positions.

More detail in public reports.

More data that is understandable to the public. It needs to make sense to the John/Jane Doe's of the public. We
have technology to make this happen...EASY! It's totally unacceptable if it cannot be understood by everyone.
It's a "free market", to me, that means anyone/everyone can participate. To me, this means it needs to be a fair
market. The market is far from free and fair in my opinion, if the public cannot access this information.

Thanks,
Mark

Thanks!



